POLICY FOR MOUTHGUARDS IN GAELIC GAMES IN ST. JOHN’S PS
This policy has been drafted in light of guidance received from GAA Headquarters and applies to both boys and girls.
Since January 2013 it has been mandatory for players in age grades up to and including minor to wear a Mouthguard in all Gaelic football practice sessions and games. From January 1st 2014, this rule will apply to Gaelic footballers in all age grades.

· Gaelic footballers in all age grades must wear a mouthguard from January 1st 2014.

· A properly fitted mouthguard is the best available protective device for reducing the incidence and severity of sports-related dental injuries.

· Players can be sent off in a game for not wearing a mouthguard.

Role of the player:

Players must ensure that they have mouthguards and wear them during Gaelic football practice sessions and games. In addition, players must abide by the referee’s instruction during games.

Role of the official GAA coach in schools:

If an official GAA coach is coaching Gaelic football in primary schools then children must wear a mouthguard to participate in the practice session or game.

PE Lessons in schools:

The GAA has no control over what activities or games teachers choose to deliver during PE time. However, in St. John’s we believe it prudent to have a policy in this regard.

Children should begin wearing a mouthguard at whatever age they start to play Gaelic football. This policy aims to support the development of a culture of wearing mouthguards in Gaelic football.

It is not the responsibility of the teacher or coach to check every child’s mouth. However, if it is noticed that a child is not wearing their mouthguard he / she will exclude the child from taking part in that session.

